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Sharon Craig

From: Carol Ansbro <carroll.ansbro@gmail.com>

Sent: 02 March 2017 10:53

To: planning

Subject: 3/2017/0106 - Lower Arbour Cottage

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

FAO Rebecca Halliwell 

 

This application has been considered by Thornley with Wheatley PC and Councillors have no objections to 

the application. 

 

Regards 

 

Carol Ansbro 

obo Thornley with Wheatley PC 


